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From 1 July, 2020, the Northern Branch of the National Palace Museum will continue its adjusted 

opening hours as follows: Tuesday to Friday 09:00~17:00, and closed on Mondays. Weekday and 

weekend extended opening hours are cancelled, and the Chang Dai-ch'ien Residence will remain closed. 

The National Palace Museum Library will resume its original opening hours as follows: Monday to 

Saturday 09:00~17:00 (closed on Sundays and national holidays). 

The Southern Branch of the National Palace Museum will maintain its original opening hours, Tuesday to 

Friday 09:00~17:00, and Saturday, Sunday and during national holidays 09:00~18:00. During school 

summer holidays, from 1 July to 30 August 2020, the hours are 09:00~18:00, and closed on Mondays 

(excluding outdoor areas). Additionally, the Asian Art & Culture Information Center’s opening hours are 

Tuesday to Friday 09:00~17:00, and Saturday 09:00~18:00 (closed on Sundays and national holidays). 

All measures and adjusted times follow the CECC's (Central Epidemic Command Center) new 

instructions. Please check our website for further news. We apologize for any inconvenience and thank 

you for your cooperation. 


